
Dear Student/Sponsor, 

This is to notify you that RESULTS for the November/December 2024 

Examinations will be RELEASED ON 14th January 2025. 

Note also that FULL PAYMENTS of fees is required to gain access to the results. 

No Exceptions shall be made for students who will not have paid 100% of the 

required fees and finance office will NOT refer any student/sponsor to another 

office to seek concession. 

Kindly send your proof of payment to kukena.kambita@zcasu.edu.zm if your 

payment is not updated in time when fees are paid. 

You may also contact the following for any other account related matters: 

Mukumbuta Akolwa:  mukumbuta.akolwa@zcasu.edu.zm 

Mwisa Chilufya:  Mwisa.chilufya@zcasu.edu.zm 

 

Thank you for continuing with ZCAS University! 
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